
NOTICE 

 

Dear students, 

Please note that in order to cope with the 

changed COVID situation, we have to switch to 

online mode again. Online classes will resume on 

and from 10.01.2022 (Monday) via Google Meet. 

The details of classes, i.e, timings, name of 

teachers etc. and the details of upcoming Internal 

Assessment will be notified here. 

 Stay safe. 

 


